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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club every morning 8.55am-9.25am 
 
Thursday Canteen open Thursday- 
Fri 31 Aug Father’s Day Stall 
Fri 31 Aug Volunteer names to office for 

working bee 
Mon 10 Sept  NAIDOC Assembly 10.30am 
Tues 11 Sept  NAIDOC Koori food cook off 

12noon  
Wed 11 Sept  NAIDOC BBQ 11.50am 
 Colour Fun Run 2.15pm 
Thurs 12 Sept  NAIDOC in class activities 
Fri 13 Sept  NAIDOC in class activities 
Fri 14 Sept  Book Club due 
Mon 17 Sept  Science Circus 
Sat 22 Sept  Working Bee 

Book Week parade was a lot of fun. 
Thank you to our families for 
supporting it. The kids and staff had 
a great day. Commission from the 
Book Fair enabled a few new 
resources to be purchased for the library! 
 
Welcome to Annette Reynolds, our new 
Learning and Support Teacher. Annette will 
be working with teachers, students and 
families to offer support to help learning 
and teaching in our busy classrooms. 
 
Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) is 
starting in our school. The matrix attached 
sets out our school’s behaviour 
expectations. This will guide us. The 
teachers will be talking with your child 
about this. It’s important for everyone to be 
familiar with this. Any questions or 
feedback is appreciated and welcomed. 
 

NAIDOC week (week 8) is approaching and we 
will be very busy. It will be an exciting week 
(attached is the program). The Koori cook off 
will be a first of its kind, all parents and 
community are welcome to attend. The more, 
the better! 
 
Gymnastics excursion was a huge hit. The kids 
absolutely loved it (and us adults as well). 
 
The school working bee is set for Saturday, 22 
September. We need all the help we can get to 
spruce up our already beautiful school. Jobs 
include; removal of wood, gardening and filling 
sandpit. If you can help, please provide the 
office with your name by Friday, 31 August. 
This is for insurance purposes! Thank you. 
 
Next week is SASS week and we would like to 
celebrate and acknowledge School 
Administrative and Support Staff. SASS staff 
have vital roles in the success of our school 
community, including our amazing ladies in the 
Office.  Thank you to Mrs Wade, Mrs McCaul, 
Kizzy Nye, Katrina Collins and Warren Potts 
for all the dedication and support  you put into 
our school every day. 
 
Be a learner, Be responsible, Be caring, Be safe 
and Be happy! 
 
Mrs Eade 
Principal 
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     BOOK CLUB 
Book club money and orders are due Friday, 
14 September. Thank you. 
 

  BREAKFAST CLUB   
Breakfast Club is available for students every 
morning at 8.55am- 9.25am. Toasties, fruit and 
drink are available.  
 

CANTEEN 
Canteen will be open this Thursday. Please get 
your orders in by 9.30am. Thank you. 
 

P&C NEWS 
• The next P&C meeting is Tuesday, 18 

September, at 3.30pm in the staffroom. 

All parents/carers & community members 
welcome. 

• Father’s Day stall is Friday, 31 August. 
Gifts will range in price from $0.50 to 
$10.00. Raffle is being drawn today. We 
would appreciate donations of gifts, which 
can be left in the school office. Thank 
you. 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Positive partnerships- Free one day 
workshop for parents and carers of 
children with autism. Thursday, 25 
October @ Corrigans Cove. 

See notice board for more details. 
 
 
  

  

Book Character Parade 
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Book Parade Winners… 
 

STEM Activity Day 
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Stig Wemyss show 
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